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Term    Autumn     September 2023 
 

Oak Class 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

Welcome to the start of our new year in Oak Class. We hope 
that you had a lovely summer holiday and are looking forward 
to our Autumn term ahead. We have started our learning 
characteristics with being ‘determined and resilient’, which I 
already know some children have met this during their 
summer holiday activities. 

During this term we will be looking at Humankind. In science 
we will be learning about the human life cycle and 
experimenting on how germs can spread, as well as looking at 
the different seasons. In English we will be using Mr Men to 
assist our learning. We have already had a great start with 
using capital letters and full stops in our sentences. Our class 
text this term will be the BFG. In maths we are focussing on 
place value and having a good understanding of numbers. Our 
focus during Topic will be looking at human features and 
physical features of our area we live in. 

All children will have a yellow reading diary and reading book 
coming home, which should be written in each week. Reading 
is incredibly important to a child’s development and we really 
appreciate your support listening to your child read. 

Thank you for your continued support and please speak to us 
at the gates if you having any concerns. We are really looking 
forward to a great year ahead of us. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Jean-Jacques 

 
 

 

 

 

Weekly Events 

Daily –  

Water bottles, sun hats, 

coats & reading book  

Long Hair tied up  

Tuesday - Scouts 

 

Thursday – PE 

 

 

Important 

Announcements 

Jewellery – please 
remember that earrings 
should be studs, not hoops 
and that necklaces should 
not be worn. 

Please label everything! 

Thank you. 

 

 


